
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We will be concentrating on r-
controlled vowel sounds (ir, er, ur, or)this 
week in spelling. Please continue practicing 
our high-frequency words (sight words) 
with your child as well. 
MATH:  
   *Checking Subtraction by Using Addition 
   *Writing Subtraction Number Sentences 
   *Two-Step Word Problems 
 
GRAMMAR: We are talking about helping 
verbs this week such as have, has, had, am, 
are, is, was, & were. 

Well, March begins tomorrow; spring is almost here! I cannot wait to see green grass again. Just a head’s 
up, I will be gone Tuesday, March 8th through Thursday, March 10th for workshops. Feel free to email me 
with any questions during that time. Have a great week! 
    Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:    *Friday, March 11 (PTO Mystery Movie Night @ 5:30pm) 
*Monday, March 14 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm)  *Wednesday, March 23 (P/T Conferences) 
* 

February 29-
March 4 

Keep in Mind… 
*Library books must be returned to school 
every TUESDAY! 
*A Book Order will be sent home this week. 
It will be due on Friday, March 4th! 
*We will be attending MR. POPPER’S 
PENGUINS on Thursday, March 3rd leaving 
at 9:30am. If your child is bringing his/her 
own lunch, please make sure you send it to 
school! 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Kristina, Emily, Jaiden 
(Tuesday, March 1st) 

 


